
 

 

Dear NFA Parent/Guardian,  
 
As you read earlier today, NFA will be closing for the next two weeks and will be distance 
learning. If you do not have access to an electronic device at home for your child to complete 
distance learning assignments or if you have multiple children who need their own devices, 
parents of children in K through grade 8 and Montessori 5 year olds may request to pick up a 
device on Wednesday, March 18. Students 3's and 4's in both PP and Montessori will be 
provided with NON DIGITAL activities during these next two weeks. 
 
We will have staff manning both campuses for drive-through pick up at our regular carline 
during the hours of 8 to 10 a.m., 2 to 4 p.m., and 5 to 7 p.m. If you would like to request your 
child's electronic device, click here.  When submitted, staff can prepare to have your child's 
device ready to go for you on Wednesday at your preferred pick up time. If you have children 
on both campuses, you will need to pick up the devices at Fontbonne and at Norwood. 
 
Parents/guardians are asked to complete a Device Checkout Agreement for each device, 
preferably prior to pick up or at the time of pick up. Completing the form(s) prior will shorten 
your time in carline. You can email them to Lindsey Sachs, Technology Integration Specialist, or 
bring printed and signed forms with you at pick up. As a reminder, all devices will be wiped 
down before you receive them. 
 
In Christ's Peace, 

  
Ryan Killeen, Ed.D. 
President 
 

 
Nancy Peluso, M.Ed. 
Principal of Lower Grades 
 

 

https://forms.gle/iE4DGxHumFN7aue38
https://forms.gle/iE4DGxHumFN7aue38
https://mcusercontent.com/335eb629cf1136566a27b7fc4/files/92be4a95-dc2a-4d9c-a82a-6a28ac5f68ed/NFADeviceCheckoutAddendum.pdf
mailto:lsachs@norfon.org


 

 

Marianne Finnegan, M.A. 
Principal of Upper Grades 
 


